Mount Morris Library
112 Main Street
Mount Morris, NY 14510

Budget Policy

The Mount Morris Library (“the Library”) operates on a January to December
fiscal year.

In December of each fiscal year, the Board of Trustees (“the Board”) along with
the Library Director, will draft a preliminary operating budget for the
subsequent year. The Board will approve by vote the subsequent year’s
budget no later than February’s regularly scheduled open public meeting. The
budget will be made available to the public through the Library’s website.
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